Deborah Lopez

From: John Douglas <jed805@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 3:38 PM

To: Deborah Lopez

Subject: Resolution Opposing Zero-Tolerance Policy on Family Separation

Goleta City Council

Re: Resolution Opposing Zero-Tolerance Policy on Family Separation, agenda item C-1, Tuesday, August 21.
2018

Dear Goleta City Council:

Please vote YES on the Resolution Opposing Zero-Tolerance Policy on Family Separation, agenda item C-1,
Tuesday, August 21, 2018. Thanks for considering my opinion.

Sincerely,

John E. Douglas

John Enrico Douglas
(805) 284-2082
1ed805@gmail.com




